
September 21, 2016 
 
Meeting was held at the home of John & Mary Munson and was called to 
order by Sarah Cummings at 7:14 pm.  Members present were Mary &Van 
De Bogart, Kathy DeLong, Robin Delong, Mary & John Munson. 
  

Mary Van De Bogart announced that our facebook page is now up and is 
very popular. 
 

Minutes were passed out for the last meeting and corrected and 
approved. 
 

Financial & membership: Kathie Delong gave the financial report. 
We have $1288 balance in the bank and 110 members, which includes 4 
new members.  She sends letters of welcome to the new members and a 
business card.  There was a discussion of also sending them a greeting 
card.  Mary said she would design one for the club.   
 

Old business:  Lots of people went to Idaho Fair this year.  We discussed 
maybe setting up a booth for the club next year.   
 

The Idaho Horsemans Association double point show is the first weekend 
in October.  Carolyn Phillips play day is in Bule at her home is on Oct. 8th. 
 

October 22-23 is the Pleasure Driving Show. Amanda will be chair.  A 
committee will be set up to help organize the event. They will meet at the 
Sunshine Café in Middleton on October 1 at 4:00. 
 

Donna Knipe will be hosting the Clay Maier Clinic at Birt Arena Sept 29-
Oct 2.  There are a couple more openings for lessons.  Contact Donna at 
208-936-0918. 

 

Mary Van De Bogart ask for any information on events that people 
attended this summer to be sent for her as written form so she can add 
them to newsletter.   
November 16th will be our next meeting at the Munson’s house.  We need 
to  recommend new officers for the next year. 
 

Christmas party is scheduled for December 10th at Munson’s. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:38 pm. 
 

Respectively submitted, Mary Munson 


